
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Office of Commissioner Clark 
Tuesday, September 5, 2023 9:19 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/5/2023 
DOCUMENT NO. 05067-2023 

Subject: FW: FPL is a monopoly - billing rates are out of control 

Good morning, 

Please place the attached email in Docket No. 20210015. 

Hannah E. Branum 

Executive Assistant to Commissioner Clark 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413-6004 
~ I FLORIDA. PUBLIC 
1.....)1 SERVICE COMMISSION 

From: Dan Milicevic <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, August 30, 2023 10:38 PM 
To: Office of Commissioner Clark <Commissioner.Clark@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL is a monopoly - billing rates are out of control 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Chairman Gary Clark, 

As a Florida resident, I wonder with dismay why the state allows a monopoly for electric 

utilities in NW Florida? My bill for the last two months broke records: July- 540 dollars and 

Aug- 550 dollars. 

Enough is enough. Please stop FPL's ridiculous price gouging due to no competition on the 

FL utility market. 

Thank you for your time, 

Dan M ilicevic 
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Dan Milicevic  

akousticplyr@gmail.com  

5222 Pale Moon Dr  

PENSACOLA, Florida 32507 

 

  

 

 




